THE MAY 4, 2014 REGULAR TRAFFIC
COMMISSION MEETING WAS
CANCELLED DUE TO A SPECIAL
JOINT MEETING OF THE CITY’S
THREE COMMISSION’S (PLANNING,
TRAFFIC AND PARKS) REGARDING
THE GENERAL PLAN.

THERE ARE NO MINUTES OF THIS
MEETING AS THE PLANNING
CENTER HANDLED THEIR OWN
NOTES AND COPIES WILL BE
FORWARDED AT A LATER DATE.



